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TEACHER’S MEETING 
Teacher’s meeting TODAY at 
4 pm, in the Fellowship Hall, 
for all teachers and 
assistants of Cradle Roll-
Primary Classes. 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE 
The church office will be 
closed tomorrow, due to the 
Memorial Day Holiday. 

 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to the following 
people who helped deliver 
Meals on Wheels last week: 
Larry & Billy Stutts; George & 
Joan Cooper; Cheri Suns; 
Dave Schmidt; Sammie & 
Linda Fritts; Bill & Geraldine 
Morrison. 
 
RESTORED 
Mary Nix was restored a few 
days ago during a visit from 
Dale and Carol Boren. 
Please keep her in your 
prayers as she has health 
issues. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SICK/PRAYER LIST 
Garry Barnes, Joy Berry, Linda Caperton, Eleanor Martin, Mary Nix, Helen 
Parker 
FAMILY/FRIENDS: Zach Anthony (cousin of Sonya Cox-motorcycle accident), 

William Stutts (father of Larry Stutts), Randy Malone (nephew of Glenda 

Campbell), Rhonda Gentle (sister of Steve Fleming), Brian Allen (son of 

Dwight & Linda Allen), Angelia Wisdom (sister-in-law of Pat Thompson), Larry 

Hunter (father of Kevin Hunter). 

NURSING HOMES/ASSISTED LIVING: 
CEDAR VIEW ASSISTED LIVING: James Treece, Room 114; Doug Webster, 
Room 111; Tommy Mussleman, Room 105; FLORENCE NURSING & REHAB: 

Cleburn Aderholt, Room 307; GREEN OAKS INN: Faye Sledge, Room 8; 

LAUDERDALE CHRISTIAN NURSING HOME: Florence Treece, Room 15; 

Glen Gist, brother of Rayford Gist, Room 10; MITCHELL-HOLLINGSWORTH: 

Estelle Scott, Room 526; COTTAGE OF THE SHOALS: Mary Ellen Romans, 

(mother of Linda Allen), Room 12-A 

 

 
CANOE TRIP 
There will be a canoe trip 
on Saturday, June 2nd. We 
will be leaving the church 
building at 7 am and 
should depart at 8 am 
from the canoe place. 
Everyone is asked to pay 
Cody and he will use the 
church credit card and 
pay for all at once, which 
will speed it up 
tremendously when you 
arrive. If we get enough 
people for 10 boats, the 
cost will be: $35 per 
canoe; $25 per kayak.  
If we don’t get enough 
for 10 boats, the cost will 
be: $40 per canoe; $30 
per kayak.  
Trip is 8 miles long from 
Factory to Iron City (It is 
the same one that was 
done last year). It should 
take 3-4 hours.  
EVERYONE has to fill out a 
waiver. If you are 
interested, please sign 
the sheet, on the round 
table, in the foyer.  
  

FOR THE RECORD 
Sunday AM: 258 

Sunday School: 198 
Sunday PM: 192 

Wednesday: N/A 
Contribution: N/A 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
Oftentimes children or grandchildren 
will surprise you.  You think they are not 
listening at all and then when they bring 
their report card home you find all A’s.  
An example of this is Austin Owens, 
grandson of Bob and Debbie Harrington.   
Sometimes his teacher would say “he 
reads all the time, even when we’re not 
supposed to be reading”.   But something 
has to be getting through to him in class.  
Recently the children at Leighton 
Elementary School, where Austin is in the 
fifth grade, were tested in math, science, 
and reading.  Austin had the highest 
score for the entire school in reading, the 
highest score for the fifth grade in 
science, and third highest score for fifth 
grade in math!  Very impressive!  
Congratulations Austin, maybe more of 
us should spend time reading even when 
we aren’t supposed to.   
May God bless you as you continue your 
education and keep up that inquisitive 
mind! 
 
 
 

Linda Caperton has been diagnosed with 
cancer and is staying with her daughter for 
a little while. Her address is: 105 Ledgefield 
Circle, Harvest, AL 35749. Cards are 
appreciated. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

5.27 I  LOCK-IN 
5.28 I  LOCK-IN PICK UP 

5.30 I  MIAMI ICE 
6.2 I  FAMILY CANOE TRIP 
6.3 I  SONGS OF SUMMER 
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8And I heard the voice of the Lord saying, “Whom shall I send, 
and who will go for us?” Then I said, “Here I am! Send me.” 

Isaiah 6:8 
  

Flo Bo Student Ministries 

flo_bo_student_ministries 

@floboyouthgroup 

Upcoming Events 
 

Lock-In 
TONIGHT there will be the Sr. Youth Lock-
In. Don’t forget to bring money for dinner! 
Parents MUST pick their children up 
Monday morning at 6 AM. 
 
Miami ice 
Wednesday May 30th the Sr. Youth will go 
to Miami Ice following service. 
 
Family Canoe Trip 
Saturday June 2nd some families have 
planned to go to Iron City, TN for a canoe 
trip. More information to come! 
 
Songs Of Summer 
Sunday June 3rd will be our first songs of 
summer. The 5th-12th grades are 
encouraged to attend. We will leave the 
church following PM service, and have 
dinner prior to attending. 
 
Ministry Fair 
Sunday June 3rd, the church will have a 
ministry fair. 5th-12th grades will not have 
class. They will attend the ministry fair.  
 

Get connected 
 

July 1st - 6th           $165 per camper 

Make sure to be registering online: 
http://maywoodchristiancamp.com/registration/ 
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Jimmy Black 

Bob Harrington 
Bobby Jenkins 
 
 
 
 
 

     Ronnie Putnam 

    Ken Vanhorn 
Don Williams 
 
 

 May 27th: Ann Hester 
    Mike Rudder 

Cheri Suns 
Pat Thompson 
 

             East- Ronnie & Janet Putnam 
             West-Butch Durham/Robert Holderfield 

Jayden Woodfin 
Camden Wells 
Trent Woodfin 
Brayden Williams 
Dawson Gist Kenneth Cox 

Buddy Smith 
Bruce Rivers 

Camden Wells 
 Wesley Warner 
Trent Woodfin 
 
 
 
 

MAY MISSIONARY  
OF THE MONTH 

K.B.B. Chandrapaul 
Jack Nelle Institute 

Nidamanuru-521104 
Vijayawada, A.P. 

India 
lovefaithhope@yahoo.com 

 
 
 
 

Sunday AM: Discouragement Will Come 
(Matthew 7: 24-29) 
 
Sunday PM: Singing with Understanding: 
Amazing Grace (Ephesians 2: 1-10) 
 

MAY 

MNFTM May 21st 
 
We had a small group but a good night for Monday Night 
For The Master. A lot of little jobs were completed. 82 cards 
were written for birthdays, anniversaries, sympathy, and get 
well. Calls were made to check on people that have been 
sick. Your willingness to come every Monday night has been 
an encouragement. We will not be meeting in the summer 
months. We plan to start again in September. Thank you to 
everyone that played a big part in this great work! May God 
continue to bless you!  

mailto:lovefaithhope@yahoo.com

